
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 June 2007 

11. MEMBERS QUESTIONS 
 
 The Chairperson tabled the following question for a response from staff: 
 
 “When will the clean up activities on the public boat ramp adjoining the area at Naval Point, Lyttelton 

be started?” 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


